
 
 

 
 

The Upstate New York & Vermont Chapter of The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society (LLS) sponsors free support 
groups for patients and families touched by leukemia, lymphoma, Hodgkin’s disease or myeloma. For 
additional information about LLS, please contact the Information Resource Center (IRC) at (800) 955-4572 or 
the Upstate New York & Vermont Chapter at (518) 438-3583. 
 

Leukemia, Lymphoma, Hodgkin’s disease & Myeloma Support Group 
For:   Adult patients, family & friends 
Where:  Hope Club 
   1 Penny Lane, Latham, NY 
When:  2nd Wednesday of each month 
Facilitators:  Barbara McDowell, RN & Trish Stott 
Phone:  The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society toll free (800) 955-4572  

 
Leukemia, Lymphoma, Hodgkin’s disease & Myeloma Support Group 
For:   Adult patients, family & friends 
Where:  CR Wood Caner Center  
   100 Park Street, Glens Falls, NY 
When:  2nd Wednesday of the Month 
Facilitator:  Paul Miller, RN 
Phone:  The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society toll free (800) 955-4572  

   
Leukemia, Lymphoma, Hodgkin’s disease & Myeloma Support Group 
For:   Adult patients, family & friends 
Where:  Fitzpatrick Cancer Center  
   75 Beekman Street, Plattsburgh, NY 
When:  3rd Monday of the Month 
Facilitator:  Stacey Lafave, MS 
Phone:  The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society toll free (800) 955-4572  

 
Leukemia, Lymphoma, Hodgkin’s disease & Myeloma Support Group 
For:   Adult patients, family & friends 
Where:  UVM/Fletcher Allen Health Care 
   111 Colchester Ave, Burlington, VT 
When:  1st Wednesday of the Month 
Facilitators:  Michele Kiefer, MSW 
   Leah Pence. MSW 
Phone:  The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society toll free (800) 955-4572  
  
Chronic Lymphocytic Leukemia (CLL) Support Group 
For:   Adult patients, family & friends 
Where:  Hope Club 
   1 Penny Lane, Latham, NY 
When:  call for details  
Facilitator:  Jane Feldblum 
Phone:  The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society toll free (800) 955-4572  

 
 
LLS extends its gratitude to all of the skilled support group facilitators who donate their time, 
wisdom and compassion to this family support group program. We could not offer these support 
services without them. Thank you! 
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